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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to development proposal

From: Lilly Jas < >  
Sent: 2020/09/15 10:33 PM 
To: Michniak, Mark <Mark.Michniak@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to development proposal 
 
Dear Mark Michniak, 
 
I am sending this email to express my intense opposition to the application. I live right next to the area being 
considered and can very confidently say the roads are already congested, hospitals are filled and there is no 
more room for an additional 78 townhouses. Instead, it would be incredible if a park were to be built in that 
location as most of the children that live on my street are always playing on the road which is quite dangerous. 
The nearest park is 10mins away and requires the crossing of many busy roads. Please don't build the 
townhouses. There are already many new homes being made in the area and many families live in each home. 
A suggestion would be to invest that money into building hospitals, as everyone is struggling during these times 
and there is a lack of. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leana Jaswal 
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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]ward #8 development

From: Joti Jaswal < >  
Sent: 2020/09/15 9:04 PM 
To: Michniak, Mark <Mark.Michniak@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]ward #8 development 
 
Dear Mark Michniak,  
 
I want to express my opposition to the 78 townhouses being built in ward #8. The additional townhouses would 
only increase the congestion on the already very busy roads. Also, there are already many houses being built on 
Gore Road and Queen ST E. Another well-known fact is that there are multiple families living in each house 
which would make this part of Brampton even more overpopulated. I feel like something better could be made 
in this location like a park. 
 
Regards, 
 
Joti  
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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Commentary on development proposal

From: Madanjit Jaswal < >  
Sent: 2020/09/15 8:53 PM 
To: Michniak, Mark <Mark.Michniak@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Commentary on development proposal 
 
Dear Mark Michniak, 
 
I am sending this email to express my intense opposition to the application. I live right next to the area being 
considered and can very confidently say the roads are already congested, hospitals are filled and there is no 
more room for an additional 78 townhouses. Instead, it would be incredible if a park were to be built in that 
location as most of the children that live on my street are always playing on the road which is quite dangerous. 
The nearest park is 10mins away and requires the crossing of many busy roads. Please don't build the 
townhouses there are already many new homes being made in the area and many families live in each home.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Madanjit Jaswal 


